HAPPY THANKSGIVING?
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GIVE THE PLUMBER A DAY OFF:

NEVER POUR FATS AND
OILS DOWN THE DRAIN!

Why is the day after Thanksgiving the busiest day of the
year for plumbers? Because turkey and other favorite
foods generate a lot of grease...which is tempting to pour

down the drain. But once grease cools, it can clog

your pipes.

Always pour fats and oils into
a can, and wipe off greasy
plates and pots with paper
towels. Then put them all

in the garbage.
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See other side for more tips about treating your pipes right this fall.



TIME TO
PROTECT

FAUCETS +
PIPES FROM
FREEZING!

With cold weather coming, now's the time to make sure

your pipes aren’t vulnerable to freezing and bursting.
The first things to do:

« close basement vents to protect indoor pipes.
« turn off the supply to outdoor faucets and showers.
« drain the pipes and shut off water to uninsulated

seasonal buildings.

Here's a complete guide to keeping pipes from freezing,

inside and outside your house:

CRWater.com/Prevent-Frozen-Pipes/
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